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27th October, 1052,

Ny dear Oscar,

I am glad to have your letter ,nd to put your name on
my mailing list, The faot is I have not been publishing
mich in regent yeara on the nature of serious statistioal
mathodology, but have principally been coneerned with
practical experimental detalls in genstie research., However,
whenever I conoeive that what I have written might interest
you, I will have 1t sant,

Thanks for your note about Lush. I think we recog-
nise the ssme gltuation guite elearly.

S8incerely yours,



